
 

 

 

 

 

 

December 14, 2015 

 

 

These are the results of the RFQ posted on the website for a new vehicle for drivers ed program 

with a closing date of November 30th 2015. 

 

Weston KIA came in with a Bid of $19.198.00 after factory $2500.00 rebate, However the KIA did not 

have a parking brake in the center console. 

 

Suburban Auto Group was contacted and they never responded. 

 

Awarded to Gresham Ford with the low BID of $18,083.41 meeting all scope minimum’s for the 

purchase of a 2016 Ford Fusion.  

 

 

 

 

J.R. Rice 

Head Mechanic 

Reynolds School District 

20311 NE. Glisan St. 

Fairview, Or. 97024 

503-492-4921 ext: 3312 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


